Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
YMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
e iinined PUERTO PRINCESA CITY
— 4 South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Monica Puerto Princesa City

Email Address: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph
Tel. Fax No.: (048) 717-0702

November 10, 2023
Dear Ms. Rose

Environmental Greetings!!!

This pertains to your 8888 complaint regarding the illegal trade of exotic
pets here at Puerto Princesa City, Palawan. Please be informed that your complaint
was forwarded to the Palawan Council for Sustainable Development (PCSD).
Pursuant to Section 4 of Republic Act 9147 (Wildlife Act), the PCSD has the

mandate to implement the law on wildlife in Palawan.

Rest assured that this matter is being dealt with accordingly. Thank you.

Very Truly Youf(s,

JENR MIMBROPA REGION
TEMNRO PUERTO PRINCESA
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South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
Email Address: cenroppchuc@yahoo.com
Tel Fax No.: (048) 433-0660




Republic of the Philippines
& Department of Environment and Natural Resources
o m— COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

$ PUERTO PRINCESA CITY
- South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Monica Puerto Princesa City

Email Address: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph
Tel. Fax No.: (048) 717-0702

November 9, 2023

ATTY. TEODORO JOSE S. MATTA

PCSD Executive Director

Sports Complex Road, Bgy. Sta. Monica Heights
Puerto Princesa City

Dear Atty. Matta,
Environmental Greetings!

This is pertains to the 8888 complaint of a certain Brual Rose with email address
(rabrual1793@gmail.com). Her complaints is about the alleged trade of exotic pets.
Considering that the herein complaint falls with the coverage of Wildlife Act, may we
respectfully refer this matter for your appropriate action. We shall inform the complaint about
this referral.

Thank you.
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R4B CENRO Puerto Princesa <cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph>

Complaint against the alleged illegal trade of reptiles in Palawan
1 message

R4B CENRO Puerto Princesa <cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Nov 13, 2023 at 12:54 PM
To: "rabrual1793@gmail.com" <rabrual1793@gmail.com>

Maam,

This pertains to your 8888 complaint regarding illegal trade of reptiles.

Kindly see attached letter dated Nov. 10, 2023 and copy of letter of endorsement to Atty. Teodoro Jose Matta, PCSD
Executive Director.

Thank you

DENR - CENRO PUERTO PRINCESA ©
PENRO Road, Bgy. Sta. Monica

Puerto Princesa City, 5300 Palawan

Email: cenropuertoprincesa@denr.gov.ph
Tel.No: (048) 717-0702
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